
URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT
Mass Transit: Planning for 1.25 Million People

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Metro Line Extension from Blatchford to Castledowns be reflected in the first phase of
the CIty Plan for planning up to 1.25 million.

History

● At the February 15, 2022, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the February 15, 2022,
Urban Planning and Economy report UPE00342 was considered.

● The Committee heard from L. Thompson, Castle Downs Recreation Society; and P. Chahal.

Attachment

February 15, 2022, Urban Planning and Economy report UPE00342
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